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November 9, 1979.

Mr. Darrel G. Eisenhut
Acting Director
Division of Operating Reactors
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Your letter of September 27, 1979,- requested the District to
commit to a valve qualification program for our containment purge and
vent valves.

The containment purge and vent valves at Rancho Seco were
furnished by Allis-Chalmers Corporation. Allis-Chalmers Corporation
is currently conducting valve qualification tests at NASA's Langley
Research Center in Virginia. We understand that these tests are being
conducted to demonstrate compliance with your guidelines for demonstration
of operability of purge and vent valves.

The District will participate in the Allis-Chalmers valve
qualification program, which we understand is currently in progress.

Sincerely yours,

John J. Mattimoe
Assistant General Manager
and Chief Engineer
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